From: Alfredo Zaldivar <alfredo.zaldivar@lacity.org>

Sent time: 09/05/2018 01:14:18 PM

To: Ricardo Avendano <ricardo.avendano@lacity.org>

Cec: Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org>; Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project - NOP of EIR and Public Scoping Meeting - Primary Group Approval Request
Approved.

Thanks Ricardo

On Tue, Sep 4, 2018 at 4:57 PM, Ricardo Avendano <ricardo.avendano@lacity.org> wrote:

Good afternoon Alfredo,
Please review following project discharge for approval.

Project Name: Hollywood Center Project - NOP of EIR and Public Scoping Meeting.

Job Address: 1720-1724, 1740-1768, 1745-1753, and 1770 North Vine Street; 1746-1764 North Ivar Avenue; 1733-1741 North Argyle Avenue,
6236, 6270, and 6334 West Yucca Street, Los Angeles, CA 90028.

CEQA ID : 44-065-0818

Primary Sewer MH # : 469-14-037
Primary Basin: Hollywood.
Proposed Flow (GPD): 209,428

d/D: 0.12

Thanks,

José Ricardo

Jose Ricardo Avendano

Bureau of Sanitation

Wastewater Engineering Services Division
Office # 323-342-6227

Cell. # 626-372-4456

ricardo.avendano@lacity.org

Alfredo Zaldivar
Environmental Engineering Associate

City of Los Angeles - Public Works - LA Sanitation
Direct: (323) 342-6258
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